
 
 

MORAY COUNCIL 
 

Minute of Meeting of the Licensing Board 
 

Wednesday, 14 April 2021 
 

remote locations via video conference,  
 
 
PRESENT 
 
Councillor James  Allan, Councillor David Bremner, Councillor Frank Brown, 
Councillor Gordon Cowie, Councillor Paula Coy, Councillor Ryan Edwards, Councillor 
Maria McLean, Councillor Louise Nicol, Councillor Amy Taylor 
 
SUBSTITUTES 
 
. 
 
APOLOGIES 
 
 
 
IN ATTENDANCE 
 
Also in attendance at the above meeting were Sean Hoath, Senior Solicitor and 
Depute Clerk to the Board and Tracey Sutherland, Committee Services Officer. 
  

 

 
1.         Chair 

 
 
The meeting was chaired by Councillor Gordon Cowie. 
  

2.         Message of Condolence 
 
 
The Board joined the Chair in expressing their condolences to the family of the late 
former Councillor Ron Shepherd who had sadly died.  Councillor Shepherd had 
been a previous Chair of the Licensing Board during his 20 plus years as a 
Councillor. 
  

3.         Application List 14 April 2021 
 
 
i)   Major Variation - The Glenlivet Distillery 
      

    

The Depute Clerk introduced the application and advised that all the 
paperwork was in order and no objections or representations had been 
received.  The applicant's representative introduced the application and 
answered questions.  Councillor Cowie proposed granting the application 
and there being no-one otherwise minded it was agreed to grant the 
application. 

      
 ii)   Major Variation - Aberlour Distillery 



 
 

      

    

 The Depute Clerk introduced the application and advised that all the 
paperwork was in order and no objections or representations had been 
received.  The applicant's representative introduced the application and 
answered questions.  Councillor Cowie proposed granting the application 
and there being no-one otherwise minded it was agreed to grant the 
application. 

      
 iii)    Major Variation - Cardhu Distillery 
      

    

The Depute Clerk introduced the application and advised that all the 
paperwork was in order and no objections had been received.  A 
representation had been received from Police Scotland and the 
recommendations had been accepted by the applicant.  The applicant's 
representative introduced the application and answered 
questions.  Councillor Cowie proposed granting the application and there 
being no-one otherwise minded it was agreed to grant the application. 
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